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Please do not allow our vote by mail system go away. This is the best method for 

various reasons. It allows ease of voting, time to review candidates and ballot 

measures. It makes it easy for working people, the elderly, disabled, those without 

transporting etc to vote. This is a GOP ploy to restrict voting. Do not take this away 

from Oregonians. 


